
DaWS Early Career Workshop 2020, May 4-5: Call for Applications 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

 

The Danish Center for Welfare Studies (DaWS) calls for applications from advanced PhD students and early 
career researchers for the DaWS Early Career Workshop 2020. The workshop is broadly focused on welfare 
research, with quantitative, qualitative and theoretical contributions welcome.  

This workshop will give you the opportunity to present your work to our senior faculty as well as a small 
group of selected international early career researchers (up to 6 years after completion of PhD). Each 
presenter gets a slot of 45 minutes including discussion and an assigned discussant from our senior faculty, 
so we aim to offer intense feedback as well as great networking opportunities. Full papers should be sent 
around to discussants and participants 2 weeks in advance.  

The DaWS Early Career Workshop takes place May 4-5 2020 at the University of Southern Denmark in 
Odense. The organizers will cover all expenses, including travel, accommodation and a workshop dinner. 

Application procedure: Please send a pdf/word document with your name, affiliation, job position, 
(expected) PhD completion year, paper title and max. 300 word abstract to Bess Rogers, 
rogers@sam.sdu.dk. Application deadline: January 15 2020. 
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